floor

Jane Heckler
The Mathematical Association of America
1529 Eighteenth Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20036

July 19, 1993

Dear Ms. Heckler -

I do apologize on the delay in getting this section report to you. We had considerable confusion about who could attend the summer meeting, as well as some question at the state level concerning the moving of the 1995 national meeting out of Denver.

The final result is that no officer from our section will be at Vancouver. For me personally this is disappointing for I had planned to go. I've never been in the Northwest and I had looked forward to seeing some small part of it.

In this same envelope you will find my request for mailing labels for the 1993-94 year.

Sincerely,

William C. Ramaley, Secretary/Treasurer Rocky Mountain Section